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Friday 10th January 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

In May , all children nationally will be taking the Year 2 Statutory Assessment Tests (SATs).   As a 

school, we like to keep these as low key as possible, and many children don’t even know they have 

sat them, as we refer to them as ‘quizzes’!  These are spread out over a three week period, so 

children can complete them in plenty of time and in small groups.  

Parents often ask what they can do to help prepare/support their child at home.  I would like to offer 

you the opportunity to purchase three SATs buster books, (Maths, Spelling and Grammar and 

Reading.) We have found that these are fun books, which children enjoy working through, and 

parents have commented positively about them in the past.  These can be worked through at your 

child’s leisure, and will not be set as homework.  We would ask that they are kept in your child’s 

reading folder, so that we can see what your child has been working on and discuss any issues as 

they arise.  

If you would like to purchase these books (at a cost of £5 for all three) please complete the form 

below and return to either myself or the office by Monday 3rd February. 

If you would like to see a sample of each book or have any queries please do not hesitate to come 

and see me. 

 

Many Thanks 

Mrs Lucy Cowgill 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

I would like to purchase the SATs buster books for my child ________________________________ 

I agree to pay a cost of £5.00 via Parent Pay. 

 

Signed _______________________________________________________________ 
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